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JUL 15 1974

Metropolitan Edison Company License No. DPR-50
Attention: Mr. R. C, Arnold

Inspection No. 50-289/74-23
Vice President
P.0. Box 542
Reading, Pennsylvania 19603

Reference: Your letter dated July 5, 1974
In response to our letter dated June 12, 1974

Gentlemen:

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions you
documented in response to our correspondence. The remaining actions
will be examined during our next inspection of your licensed program,

The actions relative to violation 2 were ex

amined during our inspection
of June 3-6,

1974, and we have no further questions at this time,
Sincerely,

At

on J. Brunner, Chief
Reactor Operations Branch

; ce's: Mr. J. G. Herbein, Station Superintendent

‘ Mr. R. W. Heward, Project Manager, GPUSC
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